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We are now in the last few days of our exhibition: the last day it will be open is Sunday 12th October (2-5 pm).

Next week begins the task of dismantling all the cases and returning the books to their homes in our stacks. And we have to
count the votes in our poll ‘'Will people still be reading books in 100 years' time?'

Watch this space for the result...



